ValOre Metals Corp. (formerly Kivalliq Energy Corp.) -

October 3, 2018 By Email

Tara Arko

Director, Technical Services
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.0. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0CO

Dear Ms. Arko,

RE: Baffin Gold Program, Closure Notice — August 2, 2018
NIRB File Number 125133/04EN022

This letter notifies Nunavut Impact Review Board (“NIRB”) that ValOre Metals Corp.’s (“ValOre”) 2018
Baffin Gold Project work program operating out of the Dewar Lakes Camp has been completed. All
operations were ceased, the camp was dismantled, removed and shut down on August 2, 2018. The
2018 exploration program included soil sampling, rock sampling and an airborne geophysical survey.

e 2018 Dewar Lakes Camp co-ordinates: 68°37'59” N, 71°06'38"” W

e General company and staff contact information:
ValOre Metals Corporation
1020 - 800 W Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 2V6
Tel: (604) 646-4527
Fax: (604) 646-4526

Jeff Ward, President

Mobile: (604) 763-8723

Email: jward@valoremetals.com
Andrew Berry, Chief Operating Officer

Mobile: (604) 765-1892

Email: aberry@valoremetals.com
Emily McNie, Project Geologist

Email: emcnie@valoremetals.com

Feel free to call Andrew Berry or myself if you have any questions or concerns.

resident
ValOre Metals Corp.

Suite 1020, 800 Pender St W  Vancouver BC, V6C 2V6  Tel: 604.646.4527 Fax: 604.646.4526 www.valoremetals.com




